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B.E.C.O.N. 
 

 
 
Today was the second round of West High YOY speeches.  Student speakers today were 
Shea Dolan, Nasra Jabr, Matthew Wilkinson and Peyton Streiff.  Other guests this morning: 
Cathy Cullen with the West End Exchange Club, Shawn Brogun with Mangus Accounting and 
Tom & Crystal Pardy. 
 
News & Notes 
 

a. The new name tag for our military veterans finally hit the door.  As of right now, 
there was only one spelling error. 

b. Cory announced that we have a couple of members that have recently hit the 20 
year marker.  Congrats to Nate Allie and Brad Kimbel.  If they showed up more, 
there might have been a parade. 

c. If you would like to join the golf committee, please let Tony know.  He wants to 
have a meeting still this month. 

d. The board meeting is Monday, February 11th.  If you have anything that you need 
addressed, please let Cory or a board member know by then.  This also means 
that Friday is a business meeting, so please no guests. 

 
This week, the student speakers topics ranged from sports athletes being role models, to 
moral compass to volunteerism and finally hurdles overcome in ones life.  It never ceases to 
amaze me how these young students can stand in front of our group and speak about some 
of these topics.  I can speak from personal experience that it isn’t that easy to speak to our 
group.  It takes a lot of courage and these students should be commended. 
 
Once again, it was another light week for news.  Hope everyone stays warm! 


